
From: WISSOCKI, JENNA [mailto:jwissock@med.umich.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2013 9:49 AM 
To: Thacher, Jill 
Subject: Glendale Condominium development project 
 
Dear Ms. Thacher,  
     We apologize for the late email but we were away and missed the meeting and were unable to e-mail 
you by 7/11.  

     I am writing in regards to the Glendale Condominium development project.  My husband and I moved 
to 209 Glendale Dr just over a year ago and were so excited to have purchased our first home in such a 
lovely town and neighborhood.  We especially loved that there was open space across the street which is 
a precious thing in a busy town such as Ann Arbor.  We were very upset when we learned of the plans 
for a condo development in the beautiful orchard across the street since we feel it will diminish the charm 
and character of the neighborhood.  We also share our neighbors concerns about increased water 
drainage and traffic/street parking in the area. 
  
In addition, we are disappointed that the city council would allow this open space to be developed.  Prior 
to our move we lived in central New Jersey and have seen first hand how over development of open 
space can decrease the overall quality of a town.  Since moving here we thought that the township of 
Ann Arbor was committed to preserving open space but are sad to see that this may not be the case.  
We love Ann Arbor and Glendale drive and plan to make it our home for a long time.  Please help us 
preserve all that we love about it and keep the orchard space undeveloped.   
  
Thank you for your time and consideration,  
Drs. Jenna and Josh Greenberg 
209 Glendale Dr 
Ann Arbor MI, 48103 
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